
Newsletter May 2018 

 “Hi everyone” 

With summer in full swing sweating us out, it’s time for some refreshing news from AAAWI. 

 

1) AOTS has announced new programs namely EPCM, EPPM, LMTP, PICT, PQM, and PQPS. The 

program details along with the application forms have been circulated to all members and 

uploaded on website.  

2) AAAWI has arranged a Seminar on Goal Setting through application of Soft Skills by Mr. Y. K. 

Shah on 12th May 2018 from 2.30 to 4.30 pm at AAAWI Office, Wadala, details of the program 

have been circulated via mail. All members are requested to participate in great numbers.   

3) AOTS Japan had announced the WNF program under which we have received participation from 

Ghana Electric Company. 

4) AAAWI had given a series of advertisement in the newspaper for promotion of Japanese 

Language Class, response for which is good with some expected conversions. 

5) The task of making a short film on the history of AAAWI has been taken by our Secretary for 

which we all are supporting in best of our ways.  Soon we will have the completed film for 

presentation during the kick start of the Silver Jubilee Function. 

6) EC meeting was held at Mr. Agrawal’s residence, amongst the various agenda an informal brain 

storming session to place for associating with Osaka University. 
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